MARK E. AMODEI

Nevaba

HOUSE COMMITTEE

ON APPROPRIATIONS Congress of the United States

SUBCOMMITTEES

WASHINGTON, DC
104 CANNON House OFFICE BUILDING
WasHINGTON, DC 20515-2802
{202) 225-6155

RENO
5310 KIETZKE LANE
SuITe 103
RENO, NV 89511
{775) 686-5760

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro

HOMELAND SECURITY House of Representatives
FGENERAL GOVERNMENT Waghington, BE 20515-2802
INTERIOR, ENVIRONMENT, AND
RELATED AGENCIES
May 2, 2024
The Honorable Tom Cole
Chairwoman

House Committee on Appropriations
Washington, D.C. 20515

Ranking Member
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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for Modernization of the Runway Appurtenances at the Reno-Tahoe
International Airport in Nevada, in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project
is the Reno-Tahoe Airport Authority, located at 2001 E Plumb Lane, Reno, NV 89502.

The funding would modernize runway appurtenances at the Reno-Tahoe International Airport.
This project is a responsible and good use of taxpayer dollars because it will modernize the
Runway 8-26 edge lights (both in-pavement and elevated), Runway End Identifier Lights
(REILS), Precision Approach Path Indicators (PAPIs), and other related ancillary appurtenances,
at Reno-Tahoe International Airport and upgrade the edge lights to the current LED bi-
directional industry and RNO airfield standards.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 49
USC 47100 et seq., and FAA policy and guidance.

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate

S

family.

Sincerely,

Mark E. Amodei
Member of Congress
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